
 

 
 

 

DG’S   JANUARY   2017   NEWSLETTER 

I   am   hoping   all   Lions   of   District   N2   had   a   wonderful   December,   even 
though   we   had   several   snow   storms   and   then   rain   on   top   of   everything. 

Christmas   is   a   time   for   family   and   friends.   I   was   very   lucky   to   be   able   to 
spend   it   with   my   mother   and   sister.   My   two   sons   spent   Christmas   with   their 
families   in   Alberta,   so   all   is   right   with   the   world. 

This   year,   2017   is   the   beginning   a   new   century   for   all   our   Lions.   Mervin 
Jones   would   be   very   happy   to   see   what   his   small   group   of   business   men 
have   grown   into.   Let’s   hear   the   Lions   on   N2   do   a   lot   of   ROARING   this   year, 
because   you   can   only   be   proud   of   what   all   the   clubs   have   done   to   date.  

Canada   is   also   celebrating   this   year,   we   have   been   a   beautiful   country   for 
150.   Something   we   can   be   very   proud   of. 

I   am   so   looking   forward   to   my   next   six   months   of   visiting   the   clubs.   I   have 
been   so   enlightened   by   so   many   clubs,   it   is   going   to   be   wonderful   to   visit 
the   next   set   of   clubs.   I   start   with   Dartmouth   on   the   3 rd    and   Lake   Echo   on 
the   5 th .   Hope   to   see   you   down   the   road. 

 

HAPPY   NEW   YEAR   TO   YOU   AND   YOUR   FAMILIES 

 

District   Governor   Claire   Brunelle 

2016   –   2017 

“Dancing   Towards   Literacy” 


